






“. . . Mr. Weill noted that creating the perfect 
conditions for a musical performance by a 
talented artist requires both science—the 
finest acoustical design and instrument 
making—and a bit of prayer. When they come 
together, it is magical. And for those who have 
been devoted to the Green Music Center effort 
for these many years, this is magical.”



We know you’re excited to secure your tickets for the 
inaugural season of Green Music Center Presents at 
Sonoma State University—featuring an array of dazzling 
performers from a variety of genres—so mark your 
calendars for March 2012. 

One of the many benefits of becoming a donor is that 
you’ll receive priority access to subscription tickets. To 
stay up to date on all things Green Music Center and to 
purchase your tickets next spring, visit our website  
at gmc.sonoma.edu.



Though the grand opening of 
the Joan and Sanford I. Weill 

Hall is still some months 
away, acclaimed artists, 
such as Yo-Yo Ma, Lang 

Lang, and Jeffrey Kahane, 
have travelled to Sonoma 

County for a preview of this 
exceptional venue. 



A community of giving has been created 
through this project, and it is to these 
individuals that we owe many thanks. 
From the largest of gifts to the smallest, 
from the first donors to the most recent, 
each of you has made this dream a reality. 
Your commitment to education, to the arts, 
to excellence, and to Sonoma County has 
brought us to this moment—so close that 
we can almost hear the music.

We fell in love with the Green Music Center—its exterior: 
the gorgeous, modern architecture and the soaring 

roofline; and its interior: the artistic woodwork and the 
sound. The first time we toured and listened 

to music played on the stage by a faculty member, we were 
transported. The acoustics were superb. 

Everything was superb.

The foresight to build a world-class concert hall that 
spills outside for summer evenings, the perfect sound, the 

classrooms . . . there is nothing like it in Sonoma, 
or in all of California!

We love classical music. We saw ourselves making the 
gentle drive from Glen Ellen and savoring the music and 

dance for the rest of our lives. And, we especially love 
that the center is located on the Sonoma State University 

campus and that students and faculty will have this 
remarkable concert hall as a part of their daily lives. 





estined to become one of the most sought-after music and arts venues in the world, the Green Music 
Center is comprised of the world-class Joan and Sanford I. Weill Hall, the intimate Schroeder’s Recital 
Hall, a multiuse music education facility, and an elegant hospitality center. This versatile complex is 
focused on creating the highest quality music education experience for students and the community.
















